Good Afternoon CoC members,
 
As of March 18, 2020, Somerset County Health Department (SCHD) employees will be telecommuting for our agency services. SCHD tentative return date to office- based operations is March 30, 2020.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Somerset County Health Department employees will continue to be available Monday through Friday from 8:00am-5:00pm. SCHD will continue to host meetings, workgroups, and provider and community member contact virtually during our time away from the office. The preferred contact for team members will be by email (please refer to SCHD website: www.somersethealth.org ) for email contacts for team members. SCHD phones will remain available if you prefer to call in to the office and leave a voicemail. All messages will be checked throughout the day and will be responded to in a timely manner.

For specific updates with COVID-19, SCHD will be posting all up-to-date information on our Website under our News tab.

We appreciate the understanding of the need to adapt to this work platform as we move through the response to COVID-19.

